
Tricentia Academy’s Annual Walk To Breakfast.
On Friday September 23rd our students will be taking part in our annual

walk to breakfast. As in the past we use this as an opportunity to fundraise
and to do a pancake breakfast for all students. This year we have decided

to give our school family and students another challenge (we LOVE a
challenge), one much like our juice box challenge last year.

This year we will do a cereal box domino challenge. We are hoping to
collect enough boxes of cereal that we will be able to do a domino run all
the way from the Kindergarten class to the music room ( that's the entire

length of our school)!

Cinnamon Toast Crunch
Corn Pops

Lucky Charms
Fruit Loops

Honey Combs

In addition, we will also happily accept donations of cheese and crackers,
butter, rice crispy squares, and goldfish crackers.

Thanks once again for all your continued support. Our breakfast program
would not be able to operate without it!

Tricentia Academy Breakfast Program Team!


